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hours and directions.
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Automatic Controls
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staff of just over 40
employees. The size
of our operation,
coupled with the
concentrated industry
knowledge of our
campus, make us
highly responsive and
accessible to clients.
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Hawaii Domestic
Profit Corporation
filed on February 27,
1998. The company's
filing status is listed
as Active and its File
Number is 111372
D1. The Registered
Agent on file for this
company is Kurt T.
Matsuzaki and is
located at 80 Sand
Island Road Bay 213,
Honolulu, HI 96819.
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automatic controls
engineering hawaii in
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to get to gadget. This
condition will suppose
you too often open in
the spare get older
more than chatting or
gossiping. It will not
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habit, but it will lead
you to have enlarged
craving to get into
book.
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The writers of
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have made all
reasonable attempts
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Sand Island Access
Rd - Honolulu HI
96819. Be the first to
review this business.
Honolulu, HI 96819.
Phone: 808-845-****
808-845-453443 (click
to view the number)
HVAC Photos.

Automatic Controls
Engineering Corp -
Honolulu | HVAC ...
Automatic Controls
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Propulsion Controls
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a full service electro-
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wide array of services
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rotating machinery
and pumps, electric
motor and generators,
diesel engines,
governors and
controls, hydraulics,
welding and valve
repair.
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